
Upcoming DECEMBER
Events

DECEMBER 7TH
Penfield Winter Concert

AM Show:  9:15am
PM Show:  1:15pm

DECEMBER 14

1:00pm

Young Entrepreneur Fair
11:00am to

DECEMBER FESTIVE
FRIDAYS

welcome to on Fridays
All Fridays in December, if students would like to dress festively for the winter season, they are 

Students have been working very hard on
their pieces.  We will have two performances

for families to choose from.  We look
forward to seeing everyone there!

Over the next few weeks, some of our grade
4/5 classes will participate in the PowerPlay
Young Entrepreneurs.  These enterprising

students will  commit to building new skills and
will be ready to display their business plans and

market their products.  Our Young
Entrepreneurs invite parents, teachers and
students to attend the fair.  Students and
parents may want to bring along a nominal
amount of money for spending on products
being showcased.  There will be a variety of

crafts and lots of creative surprises!

PJ DAY WITH A PURPOSE
DECEMBER 22ND

Our school will once again be collecting toonies for WCK - West Cost Kids Cancer Foundation.  They
provide immediate support for families living with the terrible diagnosis of childhood cancer.  Students are

encouraged to wear PJ’s on December 22nd and to bring a toonie if they can!



PAC SHOPPING DAY

On December 12th, PAC will be hosting the annual Kids Shopping Day!
The gym will be set up like a garage sale and students go in and shop for their
families.  There will be volunteers there to wrap and label gifts so they are ready
to put under the tree.  There will also be a booth set up for Santa photos.

PAC is asking for donations of new or gently used household items and/or toys as
well as wrapping paper, gift bags and tape.  Please no stuffed animals, hats or
clothing.  There is a bin at the front entrance of the school for donations.

Gifts will be priced at $2.00 each and we ask that students purchase only for
immediate family members that reside in the same household.

PAC will be looking for volunteers for this event and there will be a sign up sheet
our closer to December.

Last year’s shopping day was a huge success and the kids loved it.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Elyse 778-348-1447


